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 All of us at the Extension Office would like to 

thank everyone for their encouragement, advice, 

and help during the 2020 Harlan County Fair. We 

appreciate all of the support and a huge thank 

you to everyone on the committees, volunteers, 

and the many individuals who gave their time and 

DWODQSHRD SN L@JD SGHR XD@Q½R e-H celebration a 

success.  Congratulations to all 4 -Hers on com-

pleting their projects, having the courage to 

share their experiences, and to all wins, big 

and small.   Thank you to all of the parents, 

grandparents, friends and family who encour-

age, teach, and provide guidance throughout 

the entire year.  We look forward to working 

with you in the future and hope to learn and 

grow together. 

Marcy DeJonge, Elena Stout 

& Dawn Hetrick 
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Your 4-H Achievement Applica-

tions must be submitted to Marcy 

at marcy.dejonge@unl.edu.  In 

this program, youth may receive a 

project pin at county level and can 

progress to the state and National 

4-H awards.  If this program is 

something you are interested in, 

please contact us at the office 

and we can get 

you more infor-

mation.  

Achievement Applications  

DUE - September 30th  

 

 

TENATIVE DATE   

OCTOBER 25  



 2020 STATE FAIR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations  
State Fair Exhibitors!   
Now that State Fair is over, we would  
appreciate if you would collect your  
priceless exhibits from the Harlan 
County Extension Office in Alma.   
All Static exhibits will be in our office 

and ready for pick up  
Wednesday, September 9th.   
Our Office hours are  

Monday thru Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm. 

 

sÀĖÙĀġĚ˫ ÿÀĖ÷ ĴĆĥĖ -ÀúÙĀÓÀĖĚˍ 

¢ëÙ KÀĖúÀĀ -ÀġġúÙÿÙĀĚ˫ ĚĚĆÎíÀġíĆĀ Ĳíúú ÌÙ ĚÙĖıíĀç 
ĖÙÀú KÀĖúÀĀ -ĆĥĀġĴ ÌÙÙæ æĆĖ úĥĀÎë Àġ ˕ 

  zĆĥġëÙĖĀ ²ÀúúÙĴ zÎëĆĆúˊ zÙēġÙÿÌÙĖ ʶ 
  úÿÀ sĥÌúíÎ zÎëĆĆúˊ zÙēġÙÿÌÙĖ ʷ 

The Beef  in Schools  program  
is the promoting of   

Nebraska Beef   
for schoolõs lunch program  

&  
encouraging beef   

education & nutrition. 

 

 
At the Orleans Ag Center  

September 21 - 24 

Nebraska State Fair  

August 29 - September 7, 2020 

The Harlan County Homemakerôs Club invite 

young and old, newbies and experienced quilters 

to the Ag Center in Orleans.  The Ag Center will be 

open 9am to 5pm for all who need help or a lot of 

space to organize.  

The 2020 AKARBEN 
Stock Show will be  
conducted 

September 24 - 27. 


